
FOREWORD 

Resenha's Volume 4 is dedicated to the 25th aniversary of the Institute of 
Mathematics and Statistics . It is my honor to be the director of this unit of the 
University of Sao Paulo at this moment after so many achievements conquered. 
One of the most important is the scientific level that Resenhas have reached. In 
behalf of the colleagues of IME I thank the editors for the energy they have spent 
to make this publication such a success. 

Carlos A. de B. Pereira 
August, 1995 


